
Africa missionaries to speak at Assembly of God next Wednesday

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Missionaries Mark and Vickie Alexander will be speaking at Holyoke Assembly of God Church
next Wednesday evening, Sept. 25.

  

The evening begins with a supper at 6 p.m., so those planning to attend are encouraged to
RSVP to the church office at 970-854-2817.

  

The Alexanders have served as missionaries in Africa since 1992. After many years in Southern
Africa, they transferred to West Africa in 2008 where they are currently living in Lomé, Togo.

  

To read the full story, subscribe to our e-Edition. Call 970-854-2811.
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